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January 29, 2019 

 

Chad Meyerhoffer 

 

Project: Fenster Farms Phase 2 Subdivision  

Re:   Engineering Review 

 

 

Below please find our response to your comments dated January 15, 2019. Please note that 

our numbering reference system corresponds to your comment numbering system. 

 

1. BFE’s for each lot similar to phase 1 have been added to the plan set – see Sheet 4. 

2. We have put a slope in the detention basin to help feed the water towards the outlet.  

Also, per the soils report, there is percolation at this depth that should allow the water 

to infiltrate. 

3. Th letter from the water district and secondary water will be provided by the 

developer. 

4. The contractor has been notified of the escrow being required. 

5. Noted. 

6. See the included SWPPP booklet. 

7. SWPPP meets state requirements. 

8. Contractor will obtain the Storm Water Activity Permit. 

 

 

We appreciate your review and trust we have changed and/or clarified all of your comments. 

If you have any questions, or we can be of further assistance, please let us know. 

 

Sincerely,    

  
Thomas Hunt, P.E.       

Civil Engineer Manager        

Reeve & Associates, Inc.      

thunt@reeve-assoc.com      
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